
To Members of the Gun Violence Prevention Working Group: 
  

  

I am unable to attend the public hearing on January 28th in person, but am writing to 
urge you to take action to ban high capacity ammunition magazines (including no 
grandfathering for the ownership of such magazines). 
  

Thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 

Ellen McCurtin 

Danbury, CT 

 


